
 

 
Washington Elementary 

Dear Room 312 Families, 

 

In the Monday folder look for: 

 class work completed before our 
winter break 

 student assignment cards 

 year book order forms 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 

Since we have a short week, we will extend our 
objectives from this week to next week.  

 

We will finish mclass assessments.  The reports will 
be sent home with upcoming report cards.   

 

Second quarter electives will end Wednesday, 
January 11.   

 

 

 

  

Fourth Grade News  
January 11, 2017 

 

ACADEMICS 

Reading  

We will… 

•read and discuss informational texts,       

•review text features and text structures,   

•respond to questions about the text, and  

•learn new vocabulary words.  

  

 

Writing 

We will continue our research unit: 

•Students will continue to write the body of their 
research report,   

•Students will write a conclusion, and      

•Students will use appropriate spelling, 
capitalization, and punctuation.  

 

 

Math 

We will continue our new unit: geometry 

•Students will take a quiz for lines, types of 
angles, and polygons,  

•Students will learn about the relationship 
between circles and angles, and  

•Students will begin to use a protractor to 
measure and draw angles.    

  

 

 

 Social Studies 

• We will learn more about North Carolina’s 
history with the Lost Colony.    

 

 

 



F 

 

The Washington Wizard! 

Contact me if you have any questions! 
 

Eileen Marathe  
emarathe@wcpss.net 

Send me a message on Class Dojo or call: 
919.856.7960 

IMPORTANT DATES 

  

January 9-10- winter weather, no school  

January 11- students back at school  

January 16- holiday, no school  

January 20- early release   

January 24- end of quarter  

January 27- make-up snow day 
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